
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Armstrong < > 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 7:21 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]69 Frederick Street Committee of Adjustment  
Application #9.42 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
  
My name is John Armstrong. My wife Joanne and I live at 67 Frederick Street and have been here nearly 
33 years, immediately east of Mohamed and Fere’s residence. I graduated from the University of 
Waterloo School of Urban and Regional Planning in 1985. I worked in the City of Brampton Planning 
Department for 7 years before moving into a private consulting firm, Glen Schnarr & Associates for 
another 8 years, although I am now retired. I was a Registered Professional Planner approximately 20 
years until my employer at the time decided not to pay the annual dues because being an RPP was not a 
requirement for my job. 
  
Mo and Fera have lived beside us for several years and have been exemplary neighbours. We have 
reviewed their plans and we wholeheartedly support their request for a minor variance. 
  
Please accept this as our endorsement of their project.  This is my authorization to post my email 
correspondence to the revised agenda.  
 
Thank you, 
John and Joanne Armstrong 
67 Frederick Street 
Brampton, ON 
L6Y 1G9 

 


